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Honorable Steve Glass

P.O. Box 488

Decaturville, TN 38329
Garry. Glass@cot.tn. gov

Dear Mr. Glass:

On November l, 2018,I received your request for approval of the attached Decatur County
Forest Land Greenbelt Application. Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. $ 4-3-5103, the State Board of
Equalization, at its meeting on October 30, 2018, delegated authority to the Executive Secretary
to approve county specific greenbelt forms that are substantially similar to the state-approved
greenbelt forms.

I reviewed the attached Decatur County Forest Land Greenbelt Application and find it to be

substantially similar to the state-approved greenbelt form. Therefore, the attached form is
approved for immediate usage in Decatur County. Please continue to use the state-approved
Open Space and Agricultural Greenbelt Applications which can be found on our website:
https : //www. comptroller.tn. gov/SBOE/pdf/Greenbelt-OpenSpaceApplication.pdf
https://www.comptroller.tn.gov/SBOE/pdf/Greenbelt_AgricultureApplication.pdf

State law requires Forest Land Greenbelt Applications to include evidence of forest management
practices. The State Board of Equalization recommends its state-approved Forest Management
Plan as a base minimum. It can be found on our website:
https://www.comptroller.tn.goviSBOE/pdf/Greenbelt_ForestManagementPlan.pdf.
Please confirm that what your county is currently using is equivalent or better than the state-

approved Forest Management Plan.

If you need to contact me, please call 615 401.7954 or email Betsy.Knotts@cot.tn.gov.

Very truly yours,

Betsy Knotts, J.D.
Executive Secretary

State Board of Equalization
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